Gregor, Cassie

From: Francour, Patty

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 2:32 PM
To: Gregor, Cassie

Subject: RE:

We did not get a quorum :-/

From: Gregor, Cassie

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 11:00 AM

To: Francour, Patty <PFrancour@co.winnebago.wi.us>
Subject:

Was the May Information Systems meeting canceled?

Cassie Smith-Gregor
Winnebago County Clerk's Office
Phone: 920.236.4891

You won't understand the value of a moment until it becomes a memory..

NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the information by the
recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regualtions and agreements. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the
sender; delete the e-mail; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.



